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Meeting Newsletter, January 10, 2023 
 

Welcome to WoW2, Women of Worship, Women of Witness.  This 
newsletter captures topics discussed during our January 10, 2023, 
meeting. It seeks to capture some, but not all, key points from our 
evening together, with like topics being conveniently grouped 
together.  We hope you are blessed as you join us on our journey.  
 

Declaration of Faith: To Be Determined (TBD). 

 

OPENING 

We welcomed a new sister into our midst; opened in song and 
prayer, then started our discussion on our 2023 vision. 

DISCUSSION  

We began the discussion by looking back at our current vision 
and then assessing where we are to better determine what 
moving forward needs to look like.   

Our previous vision was “to gain emotional wellness and strength 
for the Promised Land by believing, receiving, and obeying the 
truth of God’s Word when it comes to deliverance from bondage, 
deliverance through sanctification, and deliverance from 
bitterness and doubt.”  Overall, we do believe we took strides 
towards achieving that goal, so we are either on the edge of our 
Promised Land or still taking steps towards it.  We’ll need to discuss 
this more as a group to determine where we collectively see 
ourselves. 

We each answered the following questions related to the vision: 

“Where am I,”  

• What was 2022 like? 

• What did you take away? 

• What are you hoping for in 2023? 

 

Upcoming Events 

February 14 

Scheduled Off Day 

March 7 

Night of Prayer 

April 3 

Spring Break 
 

Current Vision 
TBD. 

Scripture(s) 
  TBD 

Inspirational Song(s) 
“Moving Forward” by Israel 
Houghton  

 

Current Study:  
Finish Ecclesiastes before we 
determine next study topic 
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“Where am I in relationship to the vision?” 

• What was/am I in bondage to?  Have I been delivered 
from that? 

• What does sanctification look like? Does my life look any 
different in that area than it did last year? 

• In what, if any, areas of my life am I experiencing 
bitterness and/or doubt?” 

While each of our answers was different, one thing that stood 
out is wanting a better understanding of what the word 
“sanctification” means in a practical, every-day-life way. In 
addition, for various reasons, some of us found 2022 to be a 
challenging year; therefore, it was good to be able to 
reconnect and check-in with each other.   

Technical issues plagued the night, so we didn’t get very far with 
beginning to discuss our 2023 vision.  Instead, we stopped and 
prayed, thanking God for 2022 and as led by the Holy Spirit. 

RESOURCES 

Links to our inspirational Song(s) supporting our vision:  

“Israel Houghton - Moving Forward” 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CVEFGllyx1o&list=RDCVEFGllyx1o&start_radio=1   
 

CLOSING 

We closed our meeting when we finished praying.  Therefore, we didn’t have a chance to collect 
our praise reports and prayer requests. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 
None 

Next Meeting 
Tuesday, January 17, 2022 
@ 7:00pm. 

 

If you have any questions, 
comments, or concerns 
about information 
contained in this document, 
please email us at 
wow2@wow2women.com 
or complete a Contact 
Form on our website.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


